
iTAC minutes 
 

iTAC 
10.6.2016 4:00 PM HSIMS Boardroom 1601 

Meeting called by Steve Pennell 

Type of meeting UGMS Sub-Committee 

Facilitator Steve Pennell 
 

 
Attendees 

Gerard Farrell 
Gerard Barrington 
Sean O’Neill 
James Valcour 
Mark Earle 

Absent Chris Hardy 

Regrets Lindsay Alcock 

Review/Approval of Agenda 

Approved Mark Earle Seconded James Valcour 

Review/Approval of Minutes for May 12, 2016 

Approved James Valcour Seconded Mark Earle 

Business  Arising 

Recording equipment is installed in 1M102 and will be in 1M101shortly. This equipment will capture lectures, 
which will sit on the server until the Faculty member releases it.  When released It will be viewed on D2L. 
There will be a policy written and cheat sheets provided through communications for this. 

 

Infoway can help med students to look up all tests eg Blood Sugars.  This is something that would help with 
Curriculum development.  Something CCME is interested in. 

 
Blackboard will be discontinued.  CITL is looking at other products.  The Polycom bridge maybe another option 
with a recorder option.  Skype For Business (Microsoft) can work with the bridge. 

Action Items Person Responsible Deadline 

Gerard Barrington will check to see if students who are trained on 
Meditech in St. John’s will be able to use it at other sites across the 
province.  Or if EH can come up with some type of standardized 
training for all sites 

 

 
Gerard Barrington 

 

 
Next Meeting 

General Business 

New members are need for this committee. 

NBME exams are developed by MUN. This will shift from paper to online through QuestionMark. 

Upgrades in 2J618/2J619 will take place in late October. 

Resilience hoping to submit App to Apple store end of October. This will enable T-Res to act as Clinic Card. 

MUN has guest WiFi.  Select @memorial – Guest and accepted Terms of Use. 

Questionmark will be moving to the cloud by January 2017.  If in the cloud it can be done outside MUN 
Firewalls. 

Ask Buddy for your clerkship 1 st  phase for the end of October.  Fully operational next spring. 

 

 


